
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Page, Hankhpage@aging.sc.gov

Catherine McNicollCatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov
CC: Wolf, Anneawolf@aging.sc.gov

Date: 1/23/2018 3:02:55 PM
Subject: Re: Quick Question

Confirmed.
________________________________________
From: Page, Hank <hpage@aging.sc.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, January 23, 2018 2:54 PM
To: Danny Varat; Catherine McNicoll
Cc: Wolf, Anne
Subject: Quick Question

Just making sure the LG is planning to attend AND MAKE REMARKS at Respite Awareness Day on 2/14. Darryl mentioned it was on 
his calendar, but I wanted to double check with you to make sure that was the case before The Respite Coalition sends out a press 
release (which they hope to do today, if we can confirm).

Thanks,

Hank Page
State of South Carolina
Lieutenant Governor's Office on Aging
hpage@aging.sc.gov
803-734-2088 Direct
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